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Hounorable 3tyles Bridges
United Gtates Sensts

Washington 25, P. C,
Denr Benator Bridges:

Your letter of 17 Jasuary 1961 concerning Mr. Peter D. Triem
and Mr, Peter J. Sclamider, 111, and inclosing copies of letters
to you from Mr. Triem has besn received.

This is t0 confirm the telephcne comversatios on 19 Jenuery
1961 batwesn Mr. Bullivan of shis Agency snd Mr. Zeiller of your
staff, sdvising thet a letter conesrning Mr. Schawidsr was sent
to your offioce an 16 Jamuary. Mr. Zeiller informed Mr. Sulliwes
that the 16 Jeoueary reply Mad bewn rwceived.

Begarding Mr. Tries's letters, it vas agreed timt a
representative of this Agsney would vigit your affioce and &iscuss
the matter on & date convanient to you.

Your interest in this matter ias sppreciated.

Sincerely,
jsf L. FRCSI
L. K. FROST
Yice Admival, UBN
Director
cc: DIR
AG
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PERS
PERS-31
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Berial: N 0339

M/R: S8enator Bridges' letter of 17 Jan 61 requested a report on
Mr. Peter Schneider's 'curreat status of employment”. The Benator
evidently had overlocked a letter he had sent to NSA on 10 Jan 61
concerning Mr. Schneider's employment. Reply was sent to his office
on 16 Jan 61. To expedite a reply to the Senator's 17 Jan letter,
Mr. Sullivan telephoned Mr. Zeiller, Adninistrative Asalstant to
Senator Bridges. Mr. Zeiller advised that he had received the WNSA
16 Jan reply which answered the Senator's questions econcerning

Mr. Schoeider. It was further agreed that Mr. Sullivan would visit
the Senator's office and discuss Mr. Triem's letters at a time and
date convenient to the Senator.

JOHN L. SULLIVAN, PERS, 3755, 23 Jan 61, ae




